
Speed around schools is a major road safety issue. Speed 
is not just about exceeding the posted speed limit; it is 
about going too fast for the conditions. SLOW DOWN 
and help the school keep their students safe.

We all know children can get very excited heading 
back to school so be a considerate, patient and  
careful driver near schools or where students walk or 
cycle to school. Never call your child across the road.

AROUND
SCHOOLS

SLOW
DOWN

Take extra Care and be Aware

Keep our children safe



When the weather is good see if you can get your children 
into healthy travel habits. Provide them with support and 
encourage them to walk, cycle, bus or scooter to school. 

If you are unsure about their safety, do some practice runs 
as a family during the weekends or before the school term 
starts. If you have time, spend the first week going with 
them to and from school.
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Leave your car at home?

Be safe, be seen

PHONE  0800 111 323
EMAIL  info@roadsafetaranaki.nz

www.roadsafetaranaki.nz


